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On September 28, 2016, representatives from Audi AG (Audi) met with NHTSA staff (per Audi's

request). The meeting included a discussion of the Request for Comments on planned upgrades to the

New Car Assessment Program (NCAP).

The following is a list of meeting attendees from NHTSA and Audi.

NHTSA: David Hines, Claudia Covell, Sarah Sorg, Markus Price, Mike Cole, John Piazza, Leroy

Angeles.

Audi: Thomas Zorn, Dr. Michael Hamm, John Lobsiger.

The discussion concerned the effects of headlamp aim on headlamp performance under the headlighting

performance test procedure discussed in the Request for Comments. The discussion concerned a series

of slides Audi presented. A copy of this presentation is being placed in the docket.
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